
 

 

Nursery Holidays: 
 
 
Christmas Nursery Holidays break up on Tuesday 24th 

December at 4pm 
 

Return to Nursery on Thursday 2nd January 2014 
 

Term Time Holidays: For government funded 

sessions & term time children only 
 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November 

Nursery Revamp 

 

As from last week the nursery has started to 

have a big revamp we have started upstairs and 

we will be working our way throughout the 

whole of the nursery. We will also be having 

new toys and equipment in all rooms.  

We would like to thank you for your patience 

while this work is being carried out 

Thank you 

Emma 

Hello Everyone, 
I would like to welcome all of our 
new children and parents and also 
welcome back to all the children 
that have enjoyed the 6 weeks 
holiday. We have lots to look 

forward to over the up and coming 
months. 
Regards 
Emma 

 
    

Honeybuns now has a Facebook page! 
Parents are welcome to visit our ‘Honeybuns 
Nurseries’ page and share it with their 
Facebook friends. We will update the page 
with information of up and coming events 
along with relevant information.  
Honeybuns is also on Twitter, follow us 
@HoneybunsDN. 
 
 

    

 

 

 

 

Staff: 
 
Butterflies – Emma, Beth, Amy D 
Squirrels – Natalie, Stacey, Alice 
Foxes – Rachael, Sarah, Mary 
Hedgehogs – Becky, John 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate 
to come and speak to us. 



 

 

Honeybuns T-Shirts 
 
T-shirts are available for Hedgehogs 
children at a cost of £3.50 per t-shirt. 
Please let Emma know if you would like 
to purchase a T-Shirt.  
 

 

If you have received an ‘all about me’ booklet for your child 

if they have moved rooms, it would be helpful if you could 

return them to nursery as soon as possible. 

 

Every child has been given a ‘What I learn at home form’ if 

you haven’t received one could you please ask your key 

worker and they will be happy to pass one on to you. If you 

could return them back as soon as possible. 

Thank you 

 

Mobile telephones 

 

Just a reminder to all parents please do not walk 

through nursery on your mobile phone the nursery is 

a no phone zone for safeguarding reasons 

 

Thank you 

Reminders 
 
 

 Please keep us informed of any changes to 

contact details, particularly mobile phone 

numbers; it is essential that we are able to 

contact parents at all times. 

 If we remind parents not to leave the front 

door on the latch as we have had a couple of 

occasions where this has happened the 

children’s safety in paramount. 

 The weather will be getting colder soon please 

could you provide your children with a hat, 

gloves and scarf and you can bring in some 

wellies to keep in nursery. 
 

 

Upcoming events 
 

Dates for the Diary  
Harvest Festival collection taking place from 
beginning of September and we will be taking 
the food collected to sheltered housing in 
Wellington on Friday 11th October. 
 
September – bread making for harvest 
 
Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes – 
wear your jeans and donate £1.00 for charity 

 
Friday 11th October – Spanish Dress up day 
and Paella for tea 
31st October – Halloween Party 
 
11th November – Remembrance Day making 
poppies  
 
Wednesday 13th November – Diwali food 
tasting. 
 
Tuesday 10th December - Hedgehogs 
Nativity  
 
Christmas Party Week 16th-20th December  
 

Donations: 
We are also looking for some drain pipes, tubing, 
and logs for our garden area if any of the parents 
can help us as we are trying to develop our 
garden area. 
 
We are also asking for any spare clothes for all 
ages also pants, and socks if anyone can donate 
them to us please. 
 
Room Activities: 
 
All of the rooms are just completing there long 
term plan of themed activities so we look forward 
to having lots more fun in the up and coming 
months ahead. 
 
 
 

Leaps and Bounds 
If any of the Foxes or hedgehogs children would like to 

take part in Leaps and Bounds could you please let 

Emma or Becky know in the office as the sessions will be 

starting back up again soon they will take part on a 

Thursday Pm your child has to do this day for them to 

take part.  

The cost of the session is £.4.00 for 30minute session. 

The children will take part in lots of physical activities 

whilst having lots of fun. 


